
Re: HB 1532 
  
Dear Representatives: 
 
I am writing in opposition to HB1532. A good public-school education is foundational for good citizenry. 
 
Providing reimbursement for private school education will negatively impact public schools. Small towns 
could see their public schools face further consolidation or closure as parents choose private schools 
due to the funding assistance they would receive. Passing HB 1532 will lead to further separation of 
those who have and those who do not. Do not be party to further decreasing opportunities for all 
children. 
 
Sincerely, 
Terri Hedman, MSSL 
5524 16 Street South 
Fargo, ND 58104 
 


